
Sayyid Al-Hakeem lauds diplomatic missions between Riyadh and Tehran
restoration

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, received at his office in Baghdad

the ambassador of the Islamic Republic of Iran in Baghdad, His Excellency Mr. Mohammad Kazem

al-Sadeq, on 5/6/2023, and discussed views on the developments of the political scene in Iraq

and the region, the bilateral ties, and causes of joint interests.

His Eminence expressed happiness towards the measures of converging the views of the factions

of the region and lauded restoring the role of diplomatic delegations between the Islamic

Republic of Iran and the Kingdom of Saudi Arabia, calling to maintain cooperation to resolve

outstanding issues.

His Eminence affirmed that the stability of the region favors everyone, and stated that having

these countries within this region is inevitable and everyone must meet their interests and

commonalities to enable the people of these countries to enjoy their goods.

His  Eminence  affirmed  the  importance  of  coordinating  joint  interests  causes,  as  facing

difficulties requires a regional system where efforts synergize to achieve the public interest.


